Federal Communications Commission

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Declaration for DFS client devices

We, D-Link Corporation declare that the device does not support any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s),
ike Ad-Hoc...etc, for the following product. Also, the client software and associated drivers will not initiate any
transmission on DFS frequencies without initiation by a master. This includes restriction on transmissions for beacons and
support for ad-hoc peer-to-peer modes.

FCC ID: KA2WA171B1

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

SR

Shinglin Chung/ Director

D-Link Corporation

Tel: +886-2-66000123#5819

Fax: +886-55509988
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